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Summary of Presentation: 

The Yakima/Klickitat Fisheries Program (YKFP) has designed a 

supplementation program to enhance the Spring Chinook salmon 

(Oncorhynchus tshawytscha) in the Yakima Basin.  The purpose of 

the YKFP is to test the assumption that new artificial 

production can be used to increase harvest and natural 

production while maintaining the long-term genetic fitness of 

the fish population being supplemented and keeping adverse 

genetic and ecological interactions with non-target species or 

stocks within acceptable limits.   

 

Monitoring efforts are directed at evaluation of the performance 

of supplementation fish in each of the following categories, and 

comparison with the performance of naturally reared fish. 

 

1. The post-release survival of supplementation fish (both 
outmigrating smolts and returning adults). 

2. The homing and reproductive success of supplemented 

populations. 

3. The long-term fitness of supplemented populations. 
4. The inter-and intra-specific interactions (including 

competition, predation and genetic effects) between 

supplemented and unsupplemented populations. 

 

Research programs for reintroduction of Coho salmon, 

supplementation of Fall Chinook salmon, and reconditioning of 

ESA listed Steelhead kelts are also being conducted in the 

Yakima system.  Other research programs are monitoring the 

status of the Bull Trout, another ESA listed species that occurs 

in the Yakima watershed. 

 

Habitat enhancement programs have also been implemented as part 

of the YKFP, and monitoring procedures are being developed to 

evaluate their success. 



 


